
 

 

23rd May 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
We are pleased to announce a joint PE and Modern Foreign Languages trip to Paris.  This 
trip will provide an exciting opportunity for students to take part in sporting events and see 
some of the sights in Paris, while putting their French vocabulary into action.  The trip will 
be open to all students currently in Years 7-9 and is planned to run from Tuesday 26th May 
2026 to Friday 29th May 2026.  
 
The total price is £645 which includes:- 
 

● Return Coach travel from Stopsley High School; 
● 3 nights hotel accommodation in Paris with Breakfast and Dinner included; 
● Participation in a Football / Basketball game; 
● Sightseeing tour of Paris; 
● Stade de France Stadium tour. 
● Tickets to the upper floor of the Eiffel Tower; 
● Tickets for Disneyland Resort (1 day / 1 park); 

 
Not included in the price:- 
 

● Passport (a valid passport must be held with a minimum of 6 months remaining on 
the passport after the 29th May 2026)  

● GHIC card (all students must ensure they have a GHIC card prior to travel)  
● Lunch - students will have the opportunity to purchase as part of the daily excursions  
● Spending money (including drinks outside of included meal times) 

 
The payment plan for the trip would be as follows: 
 

Deposit £250.00 30th June 2025 

Payment 1 £79.00 30th September 2025 

Payment 2 £79.00 31st October 2025 

Payment 3 £79.00 30th November 2025 

Payment 4 £79.00 31st January 2026 

Payment 5 £79.00 28th February 2026 



Please note that all payments are: 
● non refundable; 
● due by the date specified, any missed payment may lead to your child being 

withdrawn from the trip. 
This is due to the school having payment terms to meet with the supplier. 
 
 
If you would like your child to attend this trip please complete the registration of interest 
by 1st June 2025 .  Once we know we have enough students interested in the trip to make 
it feasible to go ahead we will then be in touch to arrange passport checks before opening 
up the deposit payment via IPAY.  If you have not registered for your IPAY account please 
contact finance@stopsleyhighschool.co.uk. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr Sicheri-Peel 
Teacher of PE 
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfQPwxVLHmoDEDINwd0ZIrG3HqGz5qZrHI2C5b-4yUTZCot9w/viewform?usp=sharing&ouid=114452826964366173218
mailto:finance@stopsleyhighschool.co.uk

